Hello Families,

We hope you had a great week! There are a few reminders and exciting news about our musical below.

Just a reminder — Quarter 3 begins on Tuesday, January 18". For parents of 7" and 8" grade,
please make sure your students check ASPEN for their new quarterly elective classes.

Middlesex has been selected to participate in this year's administration of the National
Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP). On February 9th, 2022, approximately fifty (50) 8"
grade students that were randomly selected by NAEP will participate in either the math or reading
assessment. The results are completely confidential. A letter went come this week notifying those
families whose child was selected to participate. If your child was selected and you have
questions, please reach out to Dana Hutchins.

Aimsweb Testing is on Wednesday, 1/19/22. Students should bring headphones and fully charged
Chromebook.

A friendly reminder students are marked tardy if they are not in their classrooms by 7:57am. The
school day runs from 7:57am-2:22pm.

We are excited to announce that tickets for Cinderella, this year's musical, go on sale TODAY
January 14th after 3:00 pm!

ONLINE SALES:

MMS Cinderella Ticket Store: https://search.seatyourself.biz/webstore/accounts/msxdrama/buy-tix

STUDENT TICKETS: We make every effort to ensure MMS students have the opportunity to
see their peers in our productions. Select seats in each performance are held for students,

should the need arise. If a show is sold out, please contact us and we will try to make seats
available for your student, first come, first served.

GETTING YOUR TICKETS: You will receive a confirmation number and email PDF of your
tickets after your order is complete. Simply print the tickets at home and bring them with
you the evening of the show! We will have a full record of each night's orders by name at
check-in, just in case there's any confusion or issues.

Happy ordering! If there are any questions, please contact us at mmsplayers@gmail.com

There is no school on Monday, January 18",
Enjoy the long weekend!
Karolyn

Principal
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